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K. Scherr 
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B. Card 
Managing Director, Corporate Services and City Solicitor 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 13, 2021 
resolved:  
 
That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to proceed with the implementation of the 
Automated Speed Enforcement (ASE) program; it being noted that the staff report, 
dated March 30, 2021, with respect to this matter, was received. (2021-T08) 
(2.8/5/CWC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
 
cc:  D. MacRae, Director, Roads and Transportation 

S. Maguire, Division Manager, Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 
C. Hepple, Manager III, Provincial Offences Courts Administration 
J. Hutchison, Office Manager and Executive Assistant to the City Solicitor 
J. Friesen, Administrative Assistant II, Environmental and Engineering Services 

 P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Environmental and  
  Engineering Services and City Engineer 
  London Police Services 

Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee 
Chair and Members, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory  

Committee 
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